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Statement of IRS Commissioner Doug Shulman Regarding the Austin Incident
 

Feb. 18, 2010 

Like most Americans, I am shocked by the tragic events that took place in Austin this morning. This incident is of deep 
concern to me. We are working with law-enforcement agencies to fully investigate the events that led up to this plane 
crash. 

My thoughts and prayers go out to the dedicated employees of the IRS who work in the Austin building. We will 
immediately begin doing whatever we can to help them during this difficult time. 

While this appears to be an isolated incident, the safety of our employees is my highest priority. We will continue to do 
whatever is needed to ensure our employees are safe. 

Related Link: Austin Incident Does Not Affect Tax Return Processing 
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